LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JANUARY 2019

Many social media sites are encouraging women to “shout out” their positive feelings they have about an abortion decision.  They want to make abortion the “in” thing”, the “cool” thing.  There is something that can have an even louder voice that theirs---we propose that you SHOUT OUT YOUR ADOPTION!  Each of us know someone who has adopted, been adopted, is waiting to adopt or is longing to adopt. The joy that comes from adoption should be shouted from the roof top!  Use your voice on social media and let the world know that Adoption Is The Loving Option.
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Jan. 12,13   Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Movement in Motion

Eight buses will leave our area and carry almost 400 young people and their chaperones to Washington DC on January 17 for the annual March for Life. These young people have named themselves the Pro-Life Generation and they march in defense of innocent human life and are demanding that it be protected.  We wish them a safe journey 

 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 


Jan. 19,20
Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Experimentation
A letter signed by 74 members of Congress last week urged the U.S. government to stop using tax dollars to fund research that uses aborted baby body parts. National Institute of Health, which is under HHS, spent $98 million on research using fetal tissue in 2017 and an estimated $103 million more in 2018, according to Government documents. These experiments treat human beings as “test subjects while promoting the sale of their body parts,” the representatives told HHS Secretary Alex Azar.
One such National Institute of Health contract is with University of California- San Francisco. The contract provides money for fetal body parts to conduct experiments involving “humanized mice,” according to Catholic News Service. The contract, which began in December 2013, continues through December 2020, according to NIH. “The actual total amount of this contract, including all options, is $13,799,501 for a full performance period through December 5, 2020,” the NIH told CNSNews.com. “We have obligated $9,554,796 to date.”  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Jan 26,27
Right to Life-LIFESPAN     Not Dead Yet
In an open letter to medical students, the president of Not Dead Yet, a disability group dedicated to supporting those with severe disabilities and defending them from the current utilitarian ethic in medicine, Diane Coleman wrote, “One day soon, you will be a doctor to a person with a disability.  He or she may be young or old, newly disabled or an expert in life with a disability, but they need you.  We urge all medical students to recognize and reject ableism, to look behind the public relations images of assisted suicide and consider the dangers to the many elders, ill and disabled people who are not safe from the inevitable dangers of mistake, coercion and abuse that assisted suicide laws entail.”
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